
Legal funding
THE State Government
has given additional
funding to the LGBTI
Legal Service in the
lead-up to the Australian
Marriage Law Postal
Survey. Attorney-General
and Minister for Justice
Yvette D'Ath has
announced an extra
$7000 for Queensland's
LGBTI Legal Service to
help enhance community
awareness around
unlawful vilification
during the marriage
survey.
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